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Nautica Davis
Garfield Heights
Nautica Davis, a senior at Garfield Heights High School, is
currently enrolled in the Medical Administrative Assistant
(MAS) program at CVCC, under the instruction of Lisa
Clements. While Nautica plans to pursue nursing in college,
aiming to specialize in post-partum/labor and delivery care,
she decided to join the MAS program to gain additional
insight into the medical field.

Expressing gratitude towards her instructor, Mrs. Clements,
Nautica acknowledges the impact not only on her
academics but also on her social skills. Reflecting on her
experience in the MAS program, Nautica emphasizes
gaining a business perspective within the medical domain.
She highlights the comprehensive responsibilities of those
at the front desk beyond mere phone answering and email
correspondence, including CPR training, medical billing,
employment interviewing, and even coding.
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Beyond her academic pursuits, Nautica is extensively involved in extracurricular activities at
her homeschool. She serves as the clarinet section leader in the band, the dance commander
for the show choir, and holds leadership roles in both soccer and step team. 

Additionally, she is a member of the National Honor Society at Garfield Heights High School. 
At CVCC, Nautica demonstrates exceptional commitment with perfect attendance and is an
active participant in Business Professionals of America (BPA), achieving recognition at the
state level and preparing to compete at Nationals in May. 

In her closing remarks, Nautica encourages her peers not to take things too seriously,
reminding them of the support and guidance provided by their instructors. She assures them
that everything learned at CVCC will prove valuable in their future endeavors. Keep up the
exceptional work, Nautica!


